The Department of Justice Motor Vehicle Division is pleased to announce we have revised our MV5-Disability Permit/License Plate Application.  The new form is easier to complete and is designed to be filled out online.  By checking “individual” only the applicable section A is available for completion.  Similarly, by checking “organization” for long-term care facilities, nursing homes and other organizations, only section B is available for completion. Users may also print the application and complete it by hand.
Therefore, effective May 2, 2016 the Motor Vehicle Division will no longer be able to accept the old version of MV5-Disability Permit/License Plate Application.  Please recycle old versions and visit our website https://dojmt.gov/driving/vehicle-title-registration-forms/ for the most up to date version.
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